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Every caring law abiding citizen wants to stop crime. I personally was a victim of a 

home invasion and told by the police department that they couldn't believe I was still 

alive. This happened in the Watts district of California. The guns were not the 

problem, the  aggressors were the problem. Gun violence in itself is a misnomer. The 

actual problem is criminal violence. 

I don't believe using an emergency clause to try to push this bill thru is being totally 

honest. I thought the so-called gun violence had actually dropped from last year.  

Taking guns away from law abiding citizens will not affect the crime rate in any 

noticeable change.  

Your time would be better spent actually prosecuting criminals, and putting into place 

drug rehabilitation centers. 

Mental health issues should also be discussed. 

I hope everyone making the decision to take gun rights away from honest citizens 

can't see the difference.  

Go after the crime, not the gun. Good guys with guns are your friends. 


